
December 8, 2018

Lellny Corbin
Deputy City Clerk
City of San Pablo
13831 San Pablo Avenue Building I
San Pablo, CA 94806

Dear Lehny,

I hearby submit my resignation from the San Pablo Planning Commission, as I have recently been
elected to the San Pablo City Council. Ihave enjoyed my position on the Planning Commission and
have learned a great deal. It is gratifying being involved with our city.

Thankyou

Sincerely,

Rita C. Xavier


